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NEWSLETTER  

EVENTS NEXT WEEK  

 

 

Monday 9th July  

8.45 YEAR 4 SHINE  

 

Tuesday 10th July  

8.45 YEAR 5 SHINE  

 

Wednesday 11th July  

14.00  YEAR 6 SHINE  

16.00 LEAVERSô TEA 

 

Thursday 12th July  

10.00 LEAVERSô MASS 

12.00 END OF TERM  

 

 

From the Headteacher 

Friday 6th July  2018  Volume 1, Issue 11  Summer Term 2018  
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Dear Parents 

Saturday morning saw many of you, your children and me enjoying the 

sunshine while our Galaxy Stars did their football training in Regentôs 

Park. Our pupils were disappointed that the team they were due to play 

against had to cancel at the last minute. Clearly one of my many short-

comings is an understanding of football regulations but we were happy to 

agree that a game that is forfeited means that we won? And we can decide 

what the score was? So an overwhelming triumph and a 50 win over our 

competitors? Next Saturday will be the last Galaxy Stars training session 

of the academic year. Many thanks to Mr Smith, Mr Molloy and Mr Mc 

Dermott for their continued organisation and support of this football op-

portunity.  

Also on Saturday, I had several conversations about reading with parents. 

I hope that you enjoy exploring our reading lists with your children. 

These are for guidance only. Many local libraries organise a summer 

reading scheme and have guest authors and other events planned. This 

might be something that you want to find out more about? We also dis-

cussed our pupils bringing books that they have particularly enjoyed and 

swapping them with their peers. Each class has a small reading corner 

and I know the teachers would welcome book sharing and donations to 

supplement our school library offer. As adults it is also important that we 

act as role models in this area. How often do your children see you read-

ing? It can be anything, the newspaper, a work report, non-fiction or fic-

tion. I know that many of you are avid readers. Perhaps we should start a 

book exchange stall next year? Do let me know if you would like to help 

us set up something like this.  

This week we had no assemblies as we had the first of our Shine celebra-

tions. This week saw us enjoy the Nursery, Reception, Year One, Year 

Two and Year Three Shine celebrations. The pride of each child, the 

glimpse in to some of the detail and of the learning year, the look of pride 

and love when you saw your children perform were all enchanting. All of 

our pupils were astonishing in their stage presence, joy and sense of ac-

complishment and timing.  There were tears of pride and emotion in 

many of our eyes. The joy and engagement of the children with their 

learning was  palpable. I am in the very fortunate position of attending all 

eight of our Shine celebrations. Another aspect that comes across strongly  
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is the development of learning skills and maturity from one year to another. I know that many of you 
have commented on how much more confident your children are when comparing the Nativity produc-
tion with Shine and year group productions and concerts earlier in the year with these more recent 
events. Non selective schools are not the obvious first choice for many parents but here we remain un-
flinchingly committed to our non -selective ethos because occasions like these prove that it works best in 
the interests of all our children. We can celebrate and enjoy everyoneôs talents, skills and individuality. I 
know that this is something that Mrs Robey and the Governors wholeheartedly agree with.  

Monday and Thursday saw two óin houseô Year 3 and 4 music concerts. I could only attend parts of these 
but the supportive relationships between teachers and our pupils were again heart warming. I heard 
some pupils perform for the first time in this supportive environment.  

On Thursday and Friday, our Year 6 pupils performed their puppet show versions of a Midsummer 
Nightôs Dream to the rest of the School. Our oldest girls had designed and made their puppets, written 
their scripts, created the stage backdrops and produced simply astonishing productions. We were mes-
merised. The plot, is as you know, complex but all our pupils were riveted by the performances.  

As I write this, the School is a hive of activity with so many of you on site preparing for our FOC Summer 
Barbecue.  I look forward to seeing many of you imminently.  

Wishing you another sunny and happy weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

Jane Rogers 

NEWSLETTER 

¶ School ends promptly at 12 mid day on Thursday 12 July. 

¶ Please ensure you take all bags and belongings home with you. School will not be open again to par-
ents until the following week.  

¶ Please can you remember that pupils should leave school in their uniform and not change on the 
premises or use lavatories marked for adult use.  

¶ Pupils may wear either summer or winter uniform until our first half term.  

¶ All pupils should be in winter uniform on their return from half term on Thursday 1 November 

2018. 

 

Thank you 

Thank you to The Cavendish 

School community for their 

overwhelming generosity in 

providing food and toiletries for 

Our Lady of Hal Food Bank.   
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MESSAGES SENT THIS WEEK  

 

EARLY YEARS WATER DAY06/07/2018 11:20  

LETTER TO PARENTS Reception/Nursery05/07/2018 16:26  

Circus Skills Club Tonight05/07/2018 12:29  

SWIM SQUAD05/07/2018 12:10  

AFTER -SCHOOL CARE/BBQ04/07/2018 15:23  

YEAR 6 READING LIST04/07/2018 14:19  

LOST SCOOTER03/07/2018 9:00  

YEAR ONE SHINE : WEDNESDAY 4TH JULY AT 8.45AM03/07/2018 8:54  

AMENDMENT TO OUR NURSERY ADMISSION PROCEDURE02/07/2018 13:39  

EARLY YEARS WATER DAY02/07/2018 13:35  

We shall be upgrading the school desks in 

our Year 3 classrooms over the sum-

mer.  If you are interested in owning a 

piece of Cavendish memorabilia for £25 

each, please contact Mrs Chen Cooper at 

bursar@cavendish-school.co.uk.    

We have been working on a brand new website that better re-

flects The Cavendish School and the many ways in which we aim 

to provide an outstanding educational experience to our pu-

pils.   We expect to launch our new website over the summer holi-

days and hope you will like its look and find it easy to use.   It will 

contain a parent portal and a VLE just as the current one does, 

and you should be able to log in as before.   We hope the new site 

will also give prospective parents a good flavour of what makes 

The Cavendish School so special and encourage them to visit us 

to see for themselves that we are ôan educational oasis in the heart of Camdenõ. 

 

mailto:bursar@cavendish-school.co.uk
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Ma chambre  


